
 

  

Year 2 Autumn Term 2024 
 

Important days: 
Homework is given out on a Friday and 

must be returned on a Tuesday so it 
can be marked. 

All homework is set on the Google 
Classroom and it is to be completed in 

our blue homework books. 
Reading books are changed every 

Monday and Thursday. Please ensure 
you sign your child’s reading record so 

that their book can be changed.  
Spellings will be given out on a Friday 

with a test the following Friday. 
For this half term, PE is on Wednesday 

and Friday. Children should come to 
school in their PE kit on those days. 

 
May I take this opportunity to remind 
you that children are not permitted to 

wear jewellery or nail varnish as part of 
the school uniform. 

Please label all parts of your child’s 
uniform to ensure there are no mix ups 

with jumpers, coats etc. 
 

In Autumn 1, our History topic is 
‘Intrepid Explorers!’ We will be 
learning all about the explorers 
Matthew Henson and Tenzing 

Norgay. 

 
In Autumn 2, our Geography topic 
is called ‘Home and Away.’ We will 
be learning about countries in the 
UK, continents, and major cities of 

the world. 

 
 
 

In English, this term our books are: 
 

                   
 

We will be writing our own diary 
entries and instructions. 

  
 

Welcome to Year 2! 
I am really looking forward to teaching this year’s Year 

2. The children are settling into their new class and 
have already made a brilliant start! 

Have a look at the different topics we will be studying! 
Please remember to read with your child every day, it 

is incredibly important! 

This Autumn term in Art 
and DT, our topics are 
drawing and printing. 

 
We are Draughtsman:  

David Hockney and 
Gorkem Dikel 

     
 

We are printers:  
Orla Kiely and Edward 

Tingatinga 

                     

In Maths this term we will 
be focusing on the 

composition of numbers up 
to 100, comparing 
numbers, ordering 

numbers, and adding and 
subtracting using their 
number bonds to 10. 
Year 2 will practise 

counting forwards and 
backwards to 100 and 

begin learning their 2, 5, 10 
timetables. 

 

This term in Science our topic is 
‘Animals Including Humans’ We 
will be investigating what makes 
something an animal. Next term 
our topic will be ‘Living Things 

and Habitats.’ We will be 
exploring and comparing 

differences between living things 
and what makes them alive!  

  Our topics for RE this term are: 
‘The Chosen People’ and 
‘Mysteries of the World’.  

We will be learning stories of 
people chosen by God such as 

Abraham, Moses and Daniel. We 
will also think about the Trinity as 

a great mystery. 
 


